
 

LINCOLN DIOCESAN GUILD OF CHURCH     BELL 

RINGERS 

CENTRAL BRANCH 
 

 
 

The next Branch Meeting is                                               

On Saturday October 8th
th   

2011 

At Great Hale, St John the Baptist.  

Ringing  from 7.00pm until 8.30pm. 

 Tea & coffee will be served and cakes if someone 

would like to make some!!! 

The Christmas cards have arrived and will be on sale from 

Saturday 24
th

 September in packets of 10 for £3.00. 

 

EVERYONE WELCOME.  

All standards catered for, from rounds, call changes 

to whatever we have the ringers to try.  

 
Dot Mason, Branch Secretary. 


